
 

 

 
Building A  
The Apex 

St Cross Business Park 
Newport 

Isle of Wight 
PO30 5XW  

 
Email: michelle.jones@iow.nhs.uk 

Telephone: 01983 534259 
Date: 25th June 2015  
 
Dear GP  
 
Re: Local Offer Leaflet  
 
Please find enclosed leaflets produced by the Isle of Wight Local Authority in 
partnership with the Isle of Wight Clinical Commissioning Group and Parents 
Voice IW.   
 
The IW CCG have been working with the IW LA and parents to produce a 
Local Offer website https://www.iwight.com/localoffer containing all the 
information that we are required to publish as set out in the Special 
Educational Needs and Disabilities Code of Practice and the Children and 
Families Act 2014: 
 
“Local authorities and CCGs must work together to ensure that information 
about education, social care and health provision for children and young 
people with special educational needs and disabilities is made readily 
available through a local offer”.   
 
It was acknowledged that not everybody has access to a computer and so the 
leaflet is another way of providing information about sources of support and 
advice that are available locally for children/young people and their families. 
 

We would be grateful if you would make the enclosed leaflets available to 
patients by displaying them in your practice.  
 

If you have any questions about the leaflet or the local offer please do not 
hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Michelle Jones  
Commissioning Manager – Children, Mental Health and Learning 
Disability  
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